



11th March 2021

Dear parents/carers,

I hope you are all well and staying safe. I am writing to share the following information -

Parents Evening:

Parents evening will take place over the week beginning 22nd March. We will be sending out more specific dates and times next week. Parents evening will take place via a 5 minute phone call.

SEN Reviews:

For parents with pupils on the SEN database, reviews will take place as part of your parents evening phone call. You will have additional time to discuss the SEN review for the Spring Term. SEN review paperwork will be sent out to parents after this meeting. Target setting and the sharing of targets for the Summer term will take place after the Easter holidays.

Teacher Training Day:

Monday 19th April 2021 will be a teacher training day. Therefore, after the Easter holiday, pupils will return back to school on Tuesday 20th April.

Parking:

Across the last week, there has been an increased amount of inconsiderate parking on the roads around school. Can I please remind you that our priority is the safety of our pupils and their families. Cars that are parked on yellow lines or are causing an obstruction will be reported to the police.

Staggered Start Times:

Staggered start times are in place for all year groups. Many parents are turning up at school at 8.45. Please make sure you know the time that your child should be starting school and adhere to this time, this is to reduce congestion at the school gates. The gates will not be opened early so please do not arrive at school before your allotted time.

Nursery & Reception – 9.05 – 9.15

Y1 & Y2 - 9.05 - 9.15

Y3 & Y4 - 8.55 - 9.05

Y5 & Y6 - 8.45 - 8.55

Families with pupils in different year groups – 9.00 – 9.10

اگراس خطے پڑھنے میں آپ کو مدد چاہے توبرائے مہربانی اس کو سکول کے دفتر میں لے آیں

এই চিঠিখানা পড়তে যদি কারো সাহায্য চান তবে দ্যা করে চিঠিখানা নিয়ে বিদ্যালযের অফিসে আসন











Finally, thank you for your overwhelming support across the last week. It has been wonderful to welcome our pupils back to school and see so many smiling faces.

Regards

Miss M Davies

Head of School